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On Saturday September 27th, 2014 between 10:00 am and 2:00 pm the Sandwich Police Department will participate in the DEA’s drug take back program.  During this time, the public is welcome to turn in any unused prescription medications.  All medications collected will be properly disposed of.  
The Sandwich Police Department has regularly participated in the DEA’s drug take back program since 2010.  We also have a drug disposal container located within our lobby.  Unused medication can be disposed of within this container 24/7.  
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